Community Relations Committee
IICRCII
Meeting Notes

April 12, 2012

The CRC meeting was held April 12, in the home of Carol Barber. Those members present were Jim
Gorman, Jan, Carol, and Billie. The meeting notes were reviewed from the last meeting, January 19,
2012.

Unfinished Business

The annual Hurricane/Severe Storm Meeting will be held in June. The tentative date is June 2. There
will be vendors from 1:00 p.m. until 2:00 p.m., with a speaker to follow. A new hurricane booklet will be
given to each person attending. There will be further discussion at the May meeting

The next Saturday Talk will be held March , at 2:00 p.m., in the ballroom. We will have first responder
speakers, along with a paramedic from Pearland.

There will be a short meeting at Carol’s on April 18", at 10:00 a.m., concerning gold carts in Bellavita. A
Pearland policeman will attend this meeting and enlighten us concerning rules and regulations for golf
carts on the streets.

New Business

We reviewed a list of new residents in Bellavita, and each one of us will take three of them and call them
to give them a copy of the Quick Glance.

The next meeting will be held May 17" at 10:00 a.m. in the sales office. With no further business, the
meeting was adjourned. Respectfully submitted, Billie Velazquez






